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I believe that people on a labor strike should be given unemployment benefits. The 

corporations count on their employees experiencing “strike fatigue” from not being 

able to afford to be away from work. This is a manipulative tactic from the 

corporation. Allowing employees to get unemployment benefits will help support 

employees during this time.  


